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NOTICE TO PARENTS – Nursery & KG (2025–2026 Batch) 
 
 
 
Dear Parents of Nursery and KG of St Mary’s School, Dongbill,   
 
Due to unavoidable circumstances, the Initiation Ceremony, distribution of books, and 
classroom orientation for students of Nursery of St Mary’s School, Dongbill (2025–2026 
batch) has been postponed to Saturday, 3 May 2025. 
 
Regular classes for both Nursery and KG of St Mary’s School, Dongibill will now begin from 
Monday, 5 May 2025. The sale of Books for both Nursery and KG will take place on 
Saturday 3 May 2025. 
 
We sincerely regret the inconvenience caused and appreciate your understanding and 
cooperation. 
 
Thank you.   
 
 
Sd/- 
Principal   
St Xavier’s School, Harmutty 
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